A.M.C CONSULTING INTERNATIONAL, INC

824 N. MILLS AVENUE
ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803,

andra B. Mortham
Secretary Of State o
Florida Department of State '
Division of Corporation
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, F1 32314
Dear:

This letter is to inform you that the initial Post Office address of A.M.C. R '"2#?

International, Inc., has being changed.

The new post office address of the corporation is: 824 N. Mills Avenue, Orlando,
Florida 32803.

At the time of mailing this letter we have not received a certification for this

corporation, and we will appreciate if a new one can be sent to our new address.

Sincerely,



